
INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM
Tukwila Metropolitan Park District (MPD) 

TO: Tukwila Pool MPD Board Members

FROM: De' Sean Quinn, Board President

DATE: January 22, 2014

SUBJECT: Discussion on a preliminary direction for TPAC for 2014

ISSUE

5. B. 

TPAC members are requesting that the Board provide specific guidance as to the scope and
direction of their work that they could incorporate into their 2014 workplan. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT

No financial impact

BACKGROUND

At their November meeting, TPAC members agreed that they would benefit from "... specific

direction, information, revisions and updates from the board to TPAC via email to TPAC chair in

advance of the committee' s meeting." 

DISCUSSION

The Board and ED should consider identifying priorities that will provide direction for
recommendations that TPAC will be asked to make in 2014. 

ATTACHMENTS

None
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